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There are not many parenting issues that cause more anxiety than potty training. The Internet is 
full of advice and opinions about when to start and how to do it. 

In addition to the advice, you may also feel the social pressure from well-meaning family 
members or friends, and even daycare requirements. 

Going to the bathroom on the toilet is a developmental milestone. As with other developmental 
milestones, like eating table food, sleeping through the night, and moving from a crib to a bed, 
your baby first and foremost needs to be developmentally ready for potty training. Some children 
are ready for potty training at 18 months, and others are ready at age 3. 

Here are “Potty Training Readiness Signals” that may help to make this transition to go more 
smoothly and help you decide if your child is ready. 

1. Make sure YOU are ready. 

Potty training is as much about your readiness as your child’s. If you are wishy washy or anxious 
about potty training, you are not going to stay consistent! Stay patient and calm. Do not show 
your child that it is really important that they do this. As you may have learned already, when 
you are showing a toddler that anything is important to you, they will want more control and will 
almost always WIN! 



2. Watch your child. 

Is your child interested in watching you or older siblings in the bathroom? Do they want to wear 
big kid pants? This is usually the first sign that your child is ready, but do not use that as the only 
sign. 

3. Be sure your child is able to stay dry for at least 2 hours at a time, or after 
naps. 

Feel the diaper when your child wakes in the morning and after naps. If the diaper is dry then 
you know your little one has more control over their bladder. 

4. Be sure your child recognizes that he is urinating or having a bowel movement. 

You may notice that your child goes to a special place or may want to be alone. If your child 
does not realize he is having a bowel movement, it does not mean you may still be able to 
“catch” him and get to the potty in time. However, in order to be independent, your child has to 
have this skill. 

5. Your child must have the physical skills to be able to go. 

Be sure that your little one has good control of their body. This means being able to walk, squat 
and pull pants up and down on their own. 

6. Language skills should be developed enough to communicate their needs. 

This could be either through words or gestures. No matter the method, your child needs to be 
able to communicate their need to use the potty. They also need to be able to follow one- and 
sometimes two-step directions. 

 

Remember, that  if you wait until your little one is developmentally ready they will feel 
successful and independent. Most of the resistance that parents get is because children are just 
not ready for potty training. 

	


